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Dear Councillor,  

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE – SITE VISITS 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Arrangements have been made, in consultation with the Chairman, for site visits to be held on Thursday, 
10th March, 2016. The visits and anticipated times when the Committee will be on site are as follows:- 
 

10.25am Assemble at North Entrance to the Town Hall. 

10.30am Depart the Town Hall.  

10.45am 95714/15 –  change of use from engineering works to children’s nursery with ancillary 
accommodation, community room and 15 parking spaces at Longworth House, Bridge 
Street, Horwich (requested by Councillor McKeon) 

11.10am 95288/15 – demolition of and erection of new petrol filling station including convenience 
store internally incorporating Subway and Greggs, siting of an atm on the front elevation 
together with new forecourt layout canopy and pump islands at petrol filling station adj. 921 
Blackburn Road  (requested by Councillor Fairclough) 

11.35am 95537/15 - erection of 11 detached 3 and 4 bedroom dwellings together with landscaping 
and new access off Radcliffe Road on land off Radcliffe Road  (requested by Councillor 
Hornby)  

 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Bailey 
Principal Democratic Services Officer 

Direct Line: 01204 331246 

E-mail: susan.bailey@bolton.gov.uk 

 


